Dear Friends,
I am delighted to be the ‘new’ Minister at Langley Chapel.

I have been the Superintendent Minister for the Macclesfield Circuit for 8 years and have
always enjoyed coming to preach at Langley.

I will, of course, be at Langley more often than in the past and trust that we will all cope with
the changed situation! I am aware that Langley Chapel, together with our friends at Sutton St
James, plays an important role in the life of the local community.

For those who don’t know me, I have been married to Michelle for the last 26 years. Michelle
is an artist and works with paint and mixed media. She has a space with other artists at the
Makers Place in the Heritage Centre. She also works as deputy manager at the Hope Centre.

We have two ‘children’ - Gareth who is away at Portsmouth University studying computer
science and Liam who is studying for a BTEC in Sport at Tytherington School.

I am volunteer chaplain to Macclesfield Town FC which I enjoy as football is my main
interest outside work. I won’t say which team I support other than it’s not too far away (and
the only team that I like watching which plays in blue is Macc Town.)

I look forward to meeting and working alongside as many people from the community of
Langley and Sutton as possible over the next couple of years.

Best wishes

Howard



